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Attention Individual Servicing Providers Linked to a Group and Group 
Providers Billing with Individual Rendering Providers:  Report Individual 
National Provider Identifier (NPI) as Rendering Provider on Claims 
Individual servicing providers who are linked to a group and group providers billing with individual rendering 
providers are reminded that the individual’s National Provider Identifier (NPI) must be reported in the rendering 
provider field on claims for services that are associated to the group.  The individual NPI should not be reported as 
the billing provider if they are linked to a group, because the group is the billing provider in this situation.  If the 
individual servicing provider’s NPI is reported in the billing field, claims may be denied and/or money recouped from 
the group. 

 


